
 
 
Porto (Portugal), 19 December 2018 

 

To:  Prof. Bruno Briseghella 

Dean of the College of Civil Engineering 

Fuzhou University 

Fuzhou (China) 

 

Object: Invitation Letter of Professor Bruno Briseghella 

 

Dear Prof. Bruno Briseghella, 

 

On behalf of the Faculdade de Engenharia of the Universidade do Porto (Porto, Portugal), and based on the 

Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) between our Universities, I am very glad to invite you as Dean of 

the College of Civil Engineering and as a well-known expert in the field of structures and bridges design to 

visit our Faculty, and to further develop the collaborative research activities between our Universities on 

“Retrofitting of Existing Structures and Bridges”, in the period from 25/03 to 01/04/2019. 

 

During your visit, we would like to invite you to give some seminars to our students and Faculty members 

and to organize meetings with my research group and with the leaders of the Department to discuss and 

to programme the future collaboration between our two Colleges. 

 

I shall be looking forward to your positive reply. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Humberto Varum 
Faculdade de Engenharia da Universidade do Porto 
Departamento de Engenharia Civil - Seção de Estruturas 
R. Dr. Roberto Frias  -  4200-465 Porto 
Telemóvel: +351-91-9369393  //  E-mail: hvarum@fe.up.pt 


